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  Please turn over 

 

 

Name of Child: ………………………………………………………………………………. 

HOME-SCHOOL AGREEMENT 
 
1. The School will: 

 Provide a balanced curriculum and try to meet the individual needs of your child 

 Encourage children to do their best at all times 

 Contact parents if there is a problem with attendance, punctuality or equipment 

 Let parents know if there is any concerns about their child’s work or behaviour 

 Care for your child’s safety and well-being by observation and listening to them 

 Celebrate your child’s academic and personal achievements 

 Teach your child to develop a positive attitude to one another, regardless of gender, race, culture, 
belief, values, age and need 

 Regularly meet with you to communicate the progress of your child, celebrating their strengths and 
explaining how we can support them in their areas for development 

 Provide information to you about our school, including relevant policies, meetings, workshops, 
activities, newsletters and open days 

 Set differentiated and achievable homework to extend the curriculum and provide the opportunity for 
independent learning  

 Provide information and helpful training sessions for you that will give you confidence to support your 
child 

 

2. The Parents/Carers shall: 

 See that my child goes to school regularly on time and properly dressed 

 Adhere to the holiday dates published on the academy website and only request leave of absence in 
exceptional circumstances. 

 Telephone the school on the first day of absence or provide a note of explanation if my child is 
unable to attend  

 Let the school know of any concerns or worries that may be affecting my child’s learning, behaviour 
or ability to do homework, as this can then be resolved quickly 

 Ensure that social media is not used to make comments which could have a negative impact on the 
reputation of the school and staff. We will bring our concerns and/or feedback about our school, our 
staff or our pupils to the attention of the appropriate member of staff in the order class teacher, 
deputy/assistant headteacher/head of school/headteacher, chair of governors. 

 Support the school by encouraging my child to develop a positive attitude towards our diverse, multi-
cultural community 

 Attend meetings with my child’s teacher and other staff, aiming to be positive and productive, 
working towards moving my child on in their learning 

 Support the school’s policies (available on the website) and its guidelines for behaviour, 
cyberbullying, safeguarding, online safety, photography, Parents code of conduct and Management 
of violence 

 Model high standards of behaviour to pupils when on the school site including treating staff, other 
parents and pupils, and visitors with respect 

 Encourage a positive attitude towards my child’s education and our school. If I have any concerns, I 
will come and discuss them with you as it is much healthier to work out solutions and move on 

 Read all information sent home as this gives me important details of relevant policies, meetings, 
workshops, activities, newsletters and open days 

 Support the school by making sure that homework tasks are completed and returned on time  

 

3. The Pupil will: 

 Respect other children’s culture, race, feelings, beliefs and values 

 Take responsibility for myself and my actions 
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 Abide by our class and school rules 

 Try to do my best in all that I do 

 Be kind and speak politely to everyone in school. 

 Take good care of the building, equipment and school grounds. 

 Tell a member of staff if I am worried or unhappy. 

 Continue to respect and abide by this agreement during periods of remote learning and in the online 
forum. 

 

PARENT/CARER  

I confirm I have read and agree to the above. 

Signed ……………………….……………………….  Date…………………… 

 

 

Reviewed: 

Date  Class 

 Year 1  Teacher initials……………………….       Parent initials …………….. 

 Year 2  Teacher initials……………………….       Parent initials ……………… 

 Year 3  Teacher initials……………………….       Parent initials …………….. 

 Year 4  Teacher initials……………………….       Parent initials ……………… 

 Year 5  Teacher initials……………………….       Parent initials ……………… 

 Year 6  Teacher initials……………………….       Parent initials ……………… 

 

 

Document Reference 
 

Number: BPS027 Version: 2023-1 

Policy Approved and Minuted   By: Local Governing Board 
 
 

Date: 09/05/24 

Date of Next Review 
 

 September 2025  

 
 

 

 

 

  

 



  

Issued: September 2023 

 

 

 

 

  


